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19th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

Year 6 DT Projects 

 

During the Summer Term, every child in year 6 is going to design and create their own aircraft 

which combines a structure with a series of mechanisms (wheels, axles and pivot). This project will 

allow the children to be fully creative as they can embellish their aircraft with suitable design 

choices. 

Using junior hacksaws, clamps and bench hooks, the children will cut the parts and dowel for 

axles. Throughout this project, children will have an opportunity to explore existing products, 

design their product and use tools such as sandpaper and wood adhesive to make their piece. We 

ask for a payment of £4 towards the cost of the project, to enable each child to make their own 

plane which they can bring home with them. Please make payment via SchoolMoney.  

 

Also, we are planning to do some textiles in the final half term by creating our own leavers t-shirt. 

Please could you provide your child with a plain white t-shirt in their size. Please can these be 

brought into school after the Easter holidays.  

 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher  
Deputy Principal 
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